
Ok folks, the time has arrived. Our 2018 SC Bass Federation Tournament Trail starts this 
Saturday. We are fishing on Lake Murray, blast off from Dreher Island. 


If you did not make it onto our 2018 State Team now is the time for 2019. This is an exciting 
time for South Carolina. Our State is hosting the Bassmasters Classic in March as well as the 
Southern Regional in Georgetown and in June the 2018 Mossy Oak Bassmaster High School 
Eastern Open on Lake Hartwell. Like I said a busy year ahead. I encourage all SC Bass 
Federation members to fish our trail and six man along with the year end championship. 


Our trail tournaments are set up so that you don’t have to fish everyone to get in on the fun. 
Even if you can only attend one of the events that is close to you we would love to have you 
join us. I would like to take the time to remind all that we have some great sponsors and they 
are all listed on our web page scbassfed.org  Each of them are offering some great deals.


In June come on down to Georgetown to cheer and support your State Team. These Anglers 
would love to see you in the crowd. They worked very hard to get there and we will be 
competing against 16 other states for the win. 


And we have to win in our home state. As always should you have any questions or ideas we 
will gladly listen. Thanks


Randy Mosley, President

SC BASS Nation


